
 

A final call for cricketers to play in the 

Killerton OB v Broadclyst CC

 

Sunday 29th June 2025 

Killerton Cricket Ground 

First ball - 2:00pm

Whilst we are looking forward to the get together and catching up with everyone, we do have a little

problemette. John has been trying to put a squad together for the 29
th

, but it’s not looking too good at the

moment. So far 6 definite players and 3 possibles. 

We’d like to give Broadclyst a competitive match. John has put an update on the “Saint Luke's College Old

Boys and Girls” Facebook page with an appeal for players

Alongside this John is exploring a range of opportunities to bring some young blood into the team and keep

the fixture going. 

However, June 14th has to be cut off date to raise a team. We need to it give Broadclyst time to source a

replacement fixture.

This could be our last game with Broadclyst, so if you are able to carry a bat and walk 22yards please think

about joining us. 

 

For those who arrive in Exeter and would like a

nostalgic wander through your memories on the

morning of the 29th, we are invited by Rob

Meakings to visit the House from 10:30am - meet

in the NT car park at 10:00

Clearly a number of people have already made hotel arrangements for the weekend so should the cricket

match be cancelled we are looking for alternate activities for the Sunday afternoon. 

One option might be Beach cricket in Exmouth, but would welcome other suggestions for the afternoon

after visiting the house. 



 

Some might like to visit to the Graves of Sir

Richard and Lady Anne in the grounds of the

Columb John chapel. It is well worth the effort

. 

There is a NT walk called The Two Chapels Walk

starting at the new chapel at Killerton and then

following a circular route to the Columbjohn

Chapel then back to Killerton - It takes about 2

hours.  

The Archeological Dig near Columbjohn many will

have heard of, however visiting it will probably not

work on weekends and anyway, the dig might be

over for the season as the university summer

break starts. 

I look forward to seeing all who are able to get along to Killerton'

Chris and I are booked in to the Fishermans Cot from Friday.

killerton-memories.co.uk

 

steve@killerton-memories.co.uk

http://www.killerton-memories.co.uk/

